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□■ Vol. 83 ━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━    

WLC20 Updates: Promo Video, Abstract Notifications, & Top 5 Brisbane Spots 

━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━■□     

 

Find all the details in the official mailing list of the 20th World Lake Conference! 

https://us17.campaign-archive.com/?e=__test_email__&u=c4868d7074daaeb7400a68bd4&id=3c8a3ce94b  

 

----------------------------------------- 

<WLC20 Related Information> 

 

■Generous Donation from Kansai Mirai Bank, Limited 

 

On June 3, 2025, ILEC received a generous donation of 374,000 yen from Kansai Mirai Bank, Limited. We 

sincerely appreciate their understanding of ILEC’s mission and their kind contribution. 

 

This donation will be meaningfully used to support the operation of the 20th World Lake Conference, to be 

held in Brisbane, Australia from July 21 to 25, for purposes such as fostering the next generation of leaders. 

In the Youth Program, young participants from Japan, South America, Africa, and other regions will gather 

to share their activities and engage in discussions with participants from around the world. 

 

Please find the photo from the ceremony： https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/news/16825 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

★☆Support ILEC for Sustainable Lake Management: Online Donations Now Available!☆★    

As of June 3rd, for the fiscal year 2025, we have received support from 5 organizations (1 sponsor and 4 

donors) and 1 individual(donor): https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/support 

 

We are currently running a special support campaign to help young people and those from developing 

countries participate in the 20th World Lake Conference. Your support will provide opportunities for many 

individuals to participate and contribute to the future of lakes. We sincerely appreciate your support. 

   

-Please kindly share this e-mail with your friends and acquaintances who may be interested in receiving this 

e-zine.     

https://us17.campaign-archive.com/?e=__test_email__&u=c4868d7074daaeb7400a68bd4&id=3c8a3ce94b
https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/news/16825
https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/support


 

 

-For a new subscription request, please fill in the online subscription form at: 

https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/pubs/e-zine     

-Should you wish to unsubscribe from the e-zine, please also access at: https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/pubs/e-zine  

 *Due to registration errors or similar issues, there may be instances where the newsletter is mistakenly sent 

to an address similar to yours. If you do not recognize this newsletter, we kindly ask that you unsubscribe 

via the cancellation page linked here. Alternatively, you can reply to this email with the subject line 

"Request to Unsubscribe," and we will process the cancellation for you.   

-Regarding Personal Information: ILEC will respect your privacy through the Personal Information 

Protection Act. For details, please refer to the “Privacy Policy” on our website at: 

https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/privacy  
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https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/pubs/e-zine
https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/pubs/e-zine
https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/privacy
https://www.ilec.or.jp/en
https://www.facebook.com/ilec.english

